
HB 2101 -- LIQUOR LICENSE FOR CERTAIN BOATS

SPONSOR: Fitzpatrick

This bill reduces the number of passengers necessary to apply for
a boat liquor license under Section 311.091, RSMo, from 100 to 30
passengers. The same application process currently used for
passenger boats with 100 or more persons will now apply to smaller
passenger boats.

This bill is the same as HB 149 (2015).


